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Absolutely
Ot LYk Wellington

2" July 2014

Duncan Kenderdine
Memorial Park Alliance
PO Box 9655

Marion Square
WELLINGTON 6141

Dear Mr Kenderdine

Wellington City Council has reviewed the additional design information provided for the
National War Memorial Park. The primary focus of this information was the proposed toilet
block located adjacent to the Tangata Whenua gardens.

This review refers to the National War Memorial Park (Pukeahu) Empowering Act 2012, and
assesses the proposal against the ‘Park Design Principles’ in Part 3 of the Act. The overall
review of the additional information is that the design is consistent with the National War
Memorial Park Empowering Act 2012 Design Principles.

As per Condition 04, Part 4, Schedule 2 of the National War Memorial Park (Pukeahu)
Empowering Act 2012, Wellington City Council certifies, under section 24, that the additional
drawings and specifications submitted for the National War Memorial (Pukeahu) Park on 12"
June 2014 are consistent with the Park design principles identified in Part 3.

I look forward to the ongoing partnership between the Memorial Park Alliance and the Council.

Yours sincerely
S«

M Eo

Matthew Borich
Manager Compliance and Advice

Ph: (04) 803 8177
Email: matthew.borich@wcc.govt.nz
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